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         Wednesday 30th September 2020 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Reopening of the Early Years Unit 
 

I hope this letter finds you well.  I would like to thank you for your support and understanding during the two 
weeks where your child has had to self-isolate.  This is a very unusual time and I am very grateful that we are 
able to work together as a school community in order to ensure that your child’s learning journey continues. 
 
I have seen some wonderful learning on Tapestry and there have been many families accessing our online 
learning through the school website.   
 
This week Miss Livesey has made contact with all families to discuss home learning and any other support we 
can offer as a school.  If there is any additional information that you require, please contact the school office. 
 
The Early Years Unit will re-open for Nursery and Reception on Monday 5th October.  We are all very much 
looking forward to welcoming the Early Years children back into school. 
 
During the closure, the Early Years building has been deep cleaned using a reactive barrier fogging treatment.  
Our strict hygiene measures and systems are still in place throughout school.  Please continue to use the one-
way system when dropping off and picking up your child. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me should you require any additional information. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 

Miss G Yapp 
Head of School  
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